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We recently returned from FMCA’s 96
th

 International Convention in 

Indianapolis, Indiana.  There were several interesting developments that I 

feel you should be aware of. 
 

First, we have a new President - Jon Walker, Vice President - Rett Porter, 

Treasurer – John Reynolds, and Gaye Young was reelected for Secretary. 

Our own Treasurer, Frank Tabor was running for National Treasurer but fell 

2 votes short, he ran a good race but we needed a couple of more people 

from South Central to help him out 
 

Secound, As you are probably aware of by now, the Governing Board voted 

to pass the initiative on towed vehicles to the General Membership as they 

felt each person deserved the chance to vote. Even if approved, Chapters 

“will not” have to accept these towed vehicles as Chapters are governed by 

their own Constitution. Each F Number has one (1) vote. If you vote more 

than one time, your votes will not count. Ballots will be in the September, 

October and November Magazines. I will also have them at the Texarkana, 

Rally. Jon Walker – National President, will answer questions on this subject 

at the Presidents seminar in Texarkana. We should know the results in early 

December. 
 

Dates To Remember 
 

October 25 – 28, 2017       44
th

 Six State Rally – Texarkana, AR 

September – November     Vote on towed vehicle initiative in Magazine 

March 15 – 18, 2018          97
th

 International Convention – Perry, GA 

September 19 – 22, 2018    45
th

 Six State Rally – Shanee, OK 

 

Please remember to VOTE in Sep, Oct or Nov. Let your voice be heard.  
 

                                                                                      

                                                                                                                   
FMCA’s South Central Area        

SIX-STATE RALLY ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

 

                    2017 

ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 

Joe Wright,  F51289 
     President 

Joe Wright,  F51289 

Senior Vice President/Rally Master 

Les Price, F432262 

     Northern Region - 

     Vice President 

Herman Mullins, F302225 

    Southern Region – 
    Vice President 

Connie Farrar, F301789 

     Secretary 

Frank Taber, F350335 

     Treasurer  

Rod Sartwell, F319470 

     Immediate Past President 

 

AREA CHAPTERS 

Arkansas Travelers 

Bluebonnet Travelers 

Caprock Cruisers 

Coaches for Christ - South Central 

Cotton Country Travelers 

Country Coach Texans 
Covered Wagons 

Cruisin’ Cajuns 

Frustrated Maestros - South Central 

Gateway Getaways 

GMC Classics 

GMC Flatlanders 

Happy (OK) Wanderers 

Heart of America Coachmen 
Heartland Execs. 

Hi Plains 

Kansas Twisters 

Lone Star 

Midwest Prairie Schooners 

Monaco Wan-Na-Go’s 

Outlaws 
Ozark Ridge Runners 

Ozarks Prairie Sooners 

Pelican Travelers 

Rally In The Pasture 

Red River Rovers 

River City Travelers 

Roamin’ Catholics – South Central 

Rollin’ Okies 
Rolling Thunder of Texoma 

RoughnecksA 

Same Ole Buddies 

Sooner Coaches 

South Central Bus Nuts 

South Central Wanderers 

South Texas Renegades 

Southwinders 
Stars of Texas 

Texans On Safari 

Texas Prevosts 

Texas Road Runners 

Thousand Trails of Texas 

Travlin Texans 

Westex 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Nancy & Joe 

I hope to see each of you in October at 

Texarkana, AR. We will have a fun time, 

there are plenty of 30 Amp electric with 

water sites left. 
 

Joe S. Wright 
Joe S. Wright 
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